
Caseville Township Board Meeting  
May 3, 2021 
 
Meeting called to order at 4:00 p.m. by Ben Willenberg.  
 
Present:  Ben Willenberg, Michelle Stirrett, Vicki Dufty, Laurie Marrocco, Jerry Platko.  
 
Motion by Stirrett second by Platko to approve the agenda, the April 5, 2021 Board minutes, the Treasurers report and 
invoices.  Motion carried.  
 
Public Comments on agenda items: None.  
 
Committee Reports: 
 Planning Commission – April 6, 2021 
 
Planning Commission  

Motion by Stirrett second by Marrocco to approve the 2020 Planning Commission Annual Report.  Motion 
carried.  

 
Scenic Shores Road Improvement Special Assessment 

Motion by Marrocco second by Willenberg to fund the special assessment project from the General Fund for 10 
years at 5% interest at a cost not to exceed $55,000.  Motion carried.  

 
Building Inspector Report given.  
 
Fire Report given.  
 
Supervisor Update: (1) Todd Talaski reported that the County has hired new corporate council, (2) presented the Board 
with options and costs for the repaving of Crescent Beach Road in 2022.  Discussion was held on the proposed project 
for a decision at the June meeting. He stated lawn mowing of the Caseville Road property is cost effective.  APM 
Mosquito may be renting a unit from the Township to store trucks and equipment.  
 
Public Comments:  
 
Jerry Wroblewski:  The Harbor is opens and the grant project is progressing well.  
 
Board Comments:  
 
Platko:  Questioned when the building will be open to the public.  
 
Stirrett:  Advised of the County election to be held on August 3, 2021.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 4:40 p.m.  
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